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Photos by Stephanie Wardein, 
Perpetual Images Photography, 
and Trish Gasiorowski

Vacation Bible School — PandaMania Style

More than 200 children 
attended St. John the 
Evangelist Vacation Bible 
School this past week with its 
theme PandaMania. Fr. John 
greeted the children each 
morning.

See the bulletin next week for 
more photographs.
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This Week’s Mass and Liturgy Schedule                
Mass for Deceased (+) and Special Intentions	  Requested by		             

June 18, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM	 +	 Robert Michael Craig	 John & Pat Deasey

Vigil Services	 		
	 3:00	 PM		  Dick & Lynn Becker	 57th Wedding Anniversary
	 5:00	 PM	 +	 Rachel Emmanuel	 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Franklin

June 19, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM	 +	 Thomas S. Riley	 Esther Riley
	 9:00	 AM	 +	 Paul Kiley	 Al Moser
        11:00	AM		  Parishioners							    
1:00	 PM	 +	 Otto Steppes	 Sylvie Nutten-Doan
        5:00 	PM	 +	 Elaine Lafayette	 Ed & Carol Graff

              Wine & Host in Honor of Mr. &  Mrs. Ned Leibig – 56th Anniversary

June 20, 2011	 Monday			
	 8:30	 AM		  Deborah Farrell	 Fabiola Misas

June 21, 2011 	 Tuesday	
	 8:30	 AAM	 +	 Rod Secrist	 Mr. & Mrs. William Bak

June 22, 2011 	 Wednesday			
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Kathy McNamara	 Family of Friend

June 23, 2011 	 Thursday				 
	 8:30	 AM		  Edward & Helen John	 Florence John

June 24, 2011 	 Friday	 		
	 8:30	 AM		  Jean DeCesare	 Kay & Joe Reid

June 25, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM	 +	 Michael Crane	 Mary Crane

Vigil Services	 		
	 3:00	 PM	 +	 Anntoinette DeFeo	 Sylvia & Tony Defeo
	 5:00	 PM	 +	 Michael Giammarino	 Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Monachino

June 26, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM		  Terrence Kelly	 The Youngs
	 9:00	 AM		  Rodlyn Douglas	 ESE Friends
        11:00	AM		  Parishioners							    
1:00	 PM	 +	 Michaelyn Hueshs	 St. John’s Moms
       5:00 	 PM	 +	 Chris Whitted	 Susan & Jim Feijoo

SPECIAL OBSERVANCES AND
READINGS FOR THE WEEK

Saturday,  June 18, 2011
Blessed Virgin Mary
2 Cor 12:1-10; Mt 6:24-34

Vigil Services
Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9; Dn 3; 2 Cor 13:11-13;
Jn 3:16-18

Sunday,  June 19, 2011
The Most Holy Trinity; Father’s Day
Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9; Dn 3; 2 Cor 13:11-13;
Jn 3:16-18

Monday, June 20, 2011
Twelfth Week in Ordinary Time
 Gn 12:1-9; Mt 7:1-5

Tuesday, June 21, 2011
St. Aloysius Gonzaga;
Summer begins
Gn 13:2, 5-18; Mt 7:6, 12-14

Wednesday, June 22, 2011
St. Paulinus of Nola;
Ss. John Fisher and Thomas More
Gn 15:1-12, 17-18; Mt 7:15-20

Thursday, June 23, 2011
Gn 16:1-12, 15-16 [6b-12, 15-16];
Mt 7:21-29
  
Friday,  June 24, 2011
The Nativity of St. John
Is 49:1-6; Acts 13:22-26;
Lk 1:57-66, 80

Saturday,  June 25, 2011
Gn 18:1-15; Mt 8:5-17

Vigil Services
Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a; Ps 147;
1 Cor 10:16-17; Jn 6:51-58

Sunday,  June 26, 2011
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ
Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a; Ps 147;
1 Cor 10:16-17; Jn 6:51-58
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To submit a two-week prayer request call 566.8740, 
email: info@saintjohntheevangelist.com, 

or complete the form below and return to the parish office.

Parish Information

625 111th Avenue North 
Naples, FL 34108

Phone: 239.566.8740
Fax: 239.566.9117
www.SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com

Administrative Office Hours are: 
Monday - Friday 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
(Office closed Noon - 1 p.m.)

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Saturday 8:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. 
    (until all are heard)

Mass Schedule

Daily Mass: 
Monday-Friday  
8:30 a.m. 
Saturday - 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday Vigil Masses: 
3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Sunday Masses:
7:00 a.m.,  9:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. 
& 1:00 p.m.
Contemporary Sunday Mass:
5:00 p.m.

Home Bound 
Eucharistic Ministers are available at 
any time to bring Holy Communion to 
the home bound.

Pray The Rosary & The Chaplet 
of Divine Mercy
We pray every morning in the Church except 
Sunday. We begin at 7:45 a.m. and end 
just before the  8:30 Mass.  Please join us. 
(We have printed guides with the prayers 
available.)

Centering Prayer
The Centering Prayer group meets weekly 
on Mondays at 5:30 p.m. in room 15 of the 
Claussen Center. On Tuesday mornings, The 
Centering Prayer group will meet in the 
Parish Library after the 8:30 Mass (9:15.) 
Everyone is welcome. Vincent Cinque: 
566.2937

Prayer Groups                Divine Will Prayer Group
Fridays at 9:45 a.m.: The Divine Will 
Prayer Group studies living the “Our Father” 
through the writings of Venerable Louisa 
Piccarreta. We meet in the Claussen Center. 
Please join us. Linda Reilly: 821.8982

Liturgy of the Hours
Members of the third order of our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel Lay Carmelites pray the Liturgy 
of the Hours after the 8:30 a.m. Mass.

St. John Prayer Group
St. John prayer group meets Wednesday 
mornings after the 8:30 a.m. Mass. Linda 
Reilly: 821.8982

For Our Records
We need your help to keep our 
records current. If there are any births, 
deaths, marriages, moves, etc. in your 
family, please notify the front office 
at  (239) 566.8740 or email: info@
saintjohntheevanglist.com
Thank you!

Jacob Andrew
Kathryn Bach
Dick Becker  
Robet Brassil
Matt Brown
Christine Cassara
James Castaldi
Vivian Clements
Jordan Cole
Patricia Brady Convery
Pat Corr & Family
Bea Corcoran
Roberto Cuellar
Owen Destino
Donna DiMaggio
Elsa Everstijn
William Farhet
Susan Gallaher
Marie Garvey
Raymond H.
Michael Hanrahan 

Thomas Hartsell
Mary Haynes
Joe Hilberg
Mary Charlotte Hollohan
Don Howley
Julie Howley
Peggy Huebner
Mario Incatasciato
Cade Joslin
Dr. Al Kerns
Matt Koswenda and Family
Krista Kozowcyk
Mark John Lang, U.S.M.C.
Ruth Lisser
Deacon Norman LaLone
Jeanne Majeske
Bruce Metcalf
Alex Moody
Rev. Richard Mueller
Msgr. Lou
Janice O’Connor

Tyler Ostos
Maryla Panagos
Dolly Parker
Tony Petrilla
Angela Preuss
Jerilyn Quise
Alicia Rodriquez
Judy Roth
Patricia Shannahan
Margaret Shea
Leonard Sbrocco
Shelley and Scott
   Schlossberg, Sydney, 
   Nate, Ella and Mia
Jeffrey Smith
Mary Tracy
Frank Trucco
Marie Trucco
Conchita Turros
Raymond Vasko
Rodger Welker DDS
Marie Wiemert

Let us pray for the sick of the parish, especially:

PRAYER LIST

Please add to the PRAYER LIST

Name____________________________________________________________________

Requested by_____________________________________________________________

Your Phone Number____________________________Date_______________________

Please print first and last name
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Fr. Len Gioeli	 Associate
Fr. George Hazler	 Weekend    	
	 Associate
Deacon Hal Brenner 
Deacon Robert H. Chalhoub
Deacon Frank Paniccia
Deacon Al Groh

Parish Clergy

Fr. John J. Ludden, Pastor

Sacraments of the Church
Sacrament of Baptism
The Diocese requires that parents seeking baptism for their child attend a 
baptism preparation class.  To schedule a baptism class, parents must be 
registered practicing members of St. John’s for a minimum of two months.  
Classes are offered once a month and baptisms are celebrated on the first and 
third Sundays of each month after the 1:00 p.m. mass. Please call the parish 
office to register for a class. Upon completion of the class and fulfillment of 
the godparent requirements, parents may schedule a baptism date. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Those who wish to be married in our 
parish must complete the Marriage 
Preparation Program. The Diocese 
requires a six month notice. 

Anointing of the sick/funeral 
arrangements 
Call the parish office 566.8740. If 
the office is closed the answering 
machine will provide an emergency 
phone number for you to reach a 
priest.

Mass Cards
Selections of cards are available in 
the parish office. 

Mass Intentions
We are currently accepting intentions 
for 2012. 

Altar Flowers and/or Host 
& Wine 
We have 2011 & 2012 availability. 
Call or visit the office to offer 
the wine and host and/or the altar 
flowers in memory or in honor of 
your loved ones.  

Please pray for the loved ones of our St. John community who are 
serving: 
Bradley N. Chartier                            
U.S. Army 
Sgt. Chris Counts
U.S. Marine Corps 
(Serving in Afghanistan )
BU3 Charlie Davidson
U.S. Navy
PFC Anthony J. Diamante 
U.S. Army, serving in Ft Bragg, N.C
Joshua Emmons 
U.S. Air Force
Lt. Joseph Gilig 
1st Marine Division * LAV Recon 
Spec. Adam C. Janes 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC
Lt. John Meyers
U.S. Army
Lt. Col. David McNulty 
U.S.Air Force, (Serving in Afghanistan)
LCpl. Randy A. Novak (USMC)

PFC. Ryan D. Novak (USMC)
Capt. Daniel Palmer 
U.S. Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. John Palmer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan) 
Lt. Joseph Schafer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Houng Tran
U.S.  Army
IT2 Jason E. Tydingco (USN)
Deployed on US.S. Boxer
Capt. John Vrett
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)

THROUGH THE DARKNESS 
BRING US TO THE LIGHT ...

Pvt. Ryan Novak 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC

Welcome to all of our new parish families.

 
The Gospel today concisely sums up the Gospel message. In 
even more condensed form, “God loved. . . God gave. . .” is 
the paradigm for stewardship — we give because we love.

Trinity Sunday
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Parish Contact Information

St. John the Evangelist Getting To Know You NAME TAGS 
For a minimal investment of $5.00 you can buy a St. John name tag which will include: Your name and hometown 
city and state.  

By wearing it to Mass and Church gatherings we will all get to know one another better.  You can attach your 
payment with the order form below and drop it in the collection basket or you can make your payment when you 
pick up your tag.  

Name___________________________________________________ Phone _______________________________

Home Town City__________________________  Home Town State or Country____________________________
	  

PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR PREFERENCE for the backing:  MAGNET   or    PIN
NOTE: Those with a pacemaker/defibrillator should purchase the nametag with a pin backing.

We will call you when your name tag arrives. You can pay for it when you pick it up if you have not already paid. 
Nametags will be in the Parish Office during regular staff hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

All Administrative Staff  
566-8740

email: info@SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com
General Manager 
Scott Schlossberg: 566.1678

Fax: 239.325.2100

Administrative Assistant  
Melanie Harrison: Ext. 127

Secretary to the Pastor 
Natalie Campbell: Ext. 134

Pastoral Musician and Liturgist 
Tom Oram: Ext. 179

Choir Director 
Ellie VanderMeuse

Sacristan
Lorna Woonsam: Ext. 133

Communications 
Kathy Sims: Ext. 128

Memorial Garden
Scott Schlossberg: Ext. 114

Religious Boutique 
Marianne Brooks: 591.4668

Nursery (Infant thru Pre-K) 
Kelly Marie Heslin: 514.2937

Education staff 
Director of Faith Formation
Margie Lynch: 514.2927

Administrative Assistant to the
Director of Faith Formation 
Tiffany Moody: 514.2927
Director of Youth Ministry 
Brendan Budlong: 566.8740 Ext. 177

Director of RCIA
Margie Lynch: 514.2927

Family Ministry 
Charlene Youngs: Ext. 123

Business Office is located in the PLC (behind the Church)

For Happily Married Couples
Do you remember how easy and fun it was to talk as well as romance each other when 
you first met?  You can bring that excitement back by going on a Marriage Encounter 

Weekend.   
 

The next weekends in this diocese are July 22-24 in Fort Myers and November 4-6 in 
Sarasota.   

For more info, email swflwwme@yahoo.com;  or call 458.8205 or visit wwme.org                                               

— Paul and Linda Mostek

Need Nursery Items

The church nursery needs 
regular sturdy high chairs 
and a baby changing table.

If you wish to donate any of 
these items, please drop the 
items off at the parish office 
during regular office hours.

Thank you.
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Scott’s Corner

This past week’s “PandaMania” themed 
Vacation Bible School was the enormous 
“success” that everyone expected.  The 
organization was flawless and the stage 
props once again looked like something 
out of a Broadway show.  Although 
there were over 100 volunteers involved 
in this year’s event, a special thank 

you is in order for Charlene and Brian Youngs, Tricia and 
Scott Schwarz, Jasmine Dina, Natalie  and Brad Campbell, 
Karen and Rick Beebe, Michelle and John Mattia, Christina 
Raab, Trish Gasiorowski and Brendan Budlong.  As Director 
of Family Ministry, Charlene was tasked with coordinating 
Vacation Bible School for the first time.  She did a magnificent 
job!  Brian (Charlene’s husband) constructed the stage props 
from scratch at no cost to the parish. These individuals spent 
an incredible amount of time and 
effort preparing for what has been the 
best Vacation Bible School yet.  I say 
this every year and these incredible 
volunteers keep outdoing themselves. 
The aforementioned statistic is not a 
typo!  There were actually over 100 
volunteers involved in this year’s 
event.  That equates to more than one 
volunteer for every two children.  Over 
200 children participated in this year’s 
VBS and Tom Oram stepped in to lead 
the signing (and dancing) portion of the 
festivities.  Although this was Tom’s 
first time leading the song and dance, 
without him, we would not have been 
able to generate the enthusiasm that 
we did. If you missed the festivities, 
you will have a chance for an encore 
performance this Saturday at the 5:00 
p.m. Mass. Tom Oram will lead a large 
cast of the children in song and dance 
so that our parishioners may see first 
hand the Holy Spirit at work.  Thank 
you again to all the volunteers for 
providing our children an invaluable 
experience.  This is by far my favorite week of the year with 
regards to programs held within our parish.  There is nothing 
that pleases me more than seeing all of the families come 
together and share in this ministry.

Since we closed the brokerage account held individually by 
St. John the Evangelist several years ago, stock contributions 
have been few and far between.  Remember that by donating 
“appreciated stock,” you will be able to avoid the capital 
gains tax and recognize the gift as a charitable donation at 

fair market value.  This is what I would call a true win-win 
situation.  You get to avoid a big tax hit, “write off” the gift 
and help your parish, while St. John the Evangelist receives 
funds desperately needed to survive into the future.  Although 
some of you may be chuckling at the idea of appreciated stock 
in this down market (which has been abysmal as of late), the 
appreciated price is based on the true cost basis or what you 
initially paid for the stock.  If you have held the stock for many 
years, this could be a substantial difference.  The capital gains 
tax rate will remain at 15% through 2012.  For those of you 
that contribute quarterly, semi-annually or annually, this is an 
ideal opportunity for you to support St. John the Evangelist.  
You may allocate your gift to the CFA or regular offertory.  
Stock gifts may now be made through the Diocese of Venice 
for the benefit of St. John the Evangelist Church by contacting 
the development office at 941-484-9543.  

Re-sealing and re-striping of the parking lot will begin on 
Monday, the 27th of June.  This project 
will require closing designated sections 
of the parking lot during the week.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause, however, the end result will 
be a beautiful new parking lot with an 
enhanced traffic flow. Thanks again to 
John Dina for his efforts in coordinating 
the work in our parking lot.

After my recent comments regarding 
the Memorial Garden at St. John the 
Evangelist, I have had several questions 
arise that I will do my best to address. 
First and foremost, The Catholic 
Church states that cremation is perfectly 
appropriate with the stipulation that 
the ashes or cremains are placed in an 
urn and buried in consecrated ground, 
which is the case in our Memorial 
Garden. The Catholic Church does not 
allow ashes to be stored on a shelf or 
scattered in the ocean, etc.  You must be 
a parishioner of St. John the Evangelist 
or a family member of a parishioner in 
order to purchase space in our garden.  
If you are Catholic and your spouse 

is not, you may both be interred in our memorial garden.  
Finally, you must be willing to be cremated as we may only 
bury cremains in our Memorial Garden.  Hopefully, this clears 
up some of the questions those of you on the fence have been 
contemplating.  If you would like to purchase space in our 
Memorial Garden, please contact me at 566-1678.

Triplet update:  Mia, Ella and Nathaniel (Nate) continue to 

— See Scott’s Corner, page 7
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Scott’s Corner

$0.00

$5,000.00

$10,000.00

$15,000.00

$20,000.00

$25,000.00

$30,000.00

June 11 & 12,
2011

June 12 & 13,
2010

Weekly Budget

$20,248.00 
$18,707.00 

$27,000.00 

Collection Summary 

June 11 &
12, 2011

June 12 &
13, 2010

Weekly
Budget

$0.00

$200,000.00

$400,000.00

$600,000.00

$800,000.00

$1,000,000.00

$1,200,000.00

$1,400,000.00

$1,600,000.00

Fiscal
YTD

Last
Fiscal
YTD

CFA
Pledged

CFA Goal

$1,524,540.02  $1,559,585.91  

$237,310.25 

 $440,000.00  

YTD/CFA Summary 

Fiscal YTD

Last Fiscal
YTD

CFA
Pledged

CFA Goal

gain weight daily. Mia and Nate are now well over 
four pounds and are out of their isolettes. Ella is the 
smallest of the three but is nearing the four pound 
threshold. There is a strong possibility that Mia may 
be the first to come home, possibly as early as this 
past week. There is also talk of Nate coming home 
on Father’s Day which would be the best gift I could 
imagine.  Attached is a picture of Ella contemplating 
her homecoming.  

Thank you so much for supporting St. John the 
Evangelist.

In His work together,

Scott Schlossberg, MBA
General Manager

— Continued from page 6

Abigail Spiker, 2 and one half years old, was baptized 
June 5 by Deacon Hal Brenner.  Abigail’s family and 
godparentswitnessed the special occasion.

Bible Teaching
Lectors and friends convene Saturdays, 10 a.m., 
Claussen Center for relevant Bible teaching and 
oral interpretation of the Scriptures. Everyone 
interested in acquiring greater understanding of 
the weekly readings and growing in faith with us 
are welcome to join. Victor 290.9090

The Power of Prayer 
Dear St. John Prayer Warriors,

You kindly petitioned the Lord and five days 
before Christmas our prayers were answered. 
My son awoke from a four-month drug-induced 
coma. He continues to make progress toward full 
health. Even his doctor stated that God’s hand 
was with him.

Thank you so much for all your prayers,

Christine

Wedding Banns
Second announcement between

Gina Perez-Lopez
&

Joseph Faccone

First announcement between

Martha Rogers
&

Thomas Oram
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Parish Ministries and Outreach Programs & Events:
Altar Servers: John Dina  ..........591-3662
Arimatheans: 
Virginia D’Agostino ....................597-7687
Arts & Liturgical Environment: 
Kay Sanfelippo . ..........................949-7122
Calling & Caring: 
Deacon Al Groh ...........................566-8740
Centering Prayer: 
Vincent Cinque ............................566-2937

Eucharistic Ministers: 
Lou Altieri.. ..................................450-6004
Greeters & Ushers: John Smith  598-2306
Grief Support: 
Dee Donnelly-McGrath............... 594-7193
Jamaica Mission: 
Al & Ann Kerns ...........................514-1553
Knights of Columbus: 
David Reis .................................. 948-1083

Ladies of Charity: 
Valerie Matulis ........................... 390-3545
Lectors: Victor Yepez ................ 290-9090
Daily Mass Lectors:  
Rosemary Slevin........................  596-7057
Men’s Club: Andy Sanfelippo.....949 7122
Prayer Group: Linda Reilly........566-8740
Respect Life: 
Rosemary Erickson.......................597-3941
St. Vincent de Paul: Bill Smart...566-8740

Arimatheans 
A group of caring parishioners who wish to 
support their brothers & sisters in Christ, who 
have experienced the loss of a loved one, by 
attending the funeral as representation of our 
faith community. Virginia: 597.7687

Cursillistas 
Third Tuesday monthly at 7:30 PM:  The 
Naples area Ultreya meets at St. William’s 
Ministry Center, Seagate Drive. All 
Cursillistas are welcome including visitors & 
seasonal residents. 
Bob & Loretta Judy: 596.2291

The Circle of Comfort 
Are you or a loved one affected by cancer?  
We are a support team. Our mission is 
to help, encourage, pray, listen, laugh or 
whatever it takes to help each other live one 
day at a time. So for anyone who has been 
affected by cancer, let us share our journey 
of experience, strength and hope. We do not 
meet on a regular basis.  If you can’t come 
to us, we will come to you.  Call Jim or 
Darlene: 495.9741

Divorced and Separated
Join us to accept, love and discover the 
person God creates us to be.  The end of a 
marriage does not mean the end to our life.  
Always remember we are always welcome at 
our church and most important in our Lord’s 
loving arms. For more information call 
200.8881
Families Helping Families
Mondays at 6 p.m.A program for families 
with a member who has a problem with 
alcohol &/or drugs. This is a small group 
setting where we talk & answer questions. 
Bill: 498.7523

Grief Support
There will be no Grief Support sessions 
in June or July. The next sessions will be 
held in Room 13 of the Claussen Center on 
Thursdays, August 11 and August 25 at 10:00 
a.m. Dee: 594.7193

Knights of Columbus 
Last Monday of every month: St. John K of 
C Officers. First Monday of every month:  
Regular meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. Visiting 
Knights are invited to join our Council 
meeting. 595.3713

St. John Nursery
Available for the 3 & 5 on Saturday, & 9, 
11, & 1 on Sunday. The nursery is located 
in the PLC. Children ages 1-5. Kellymarie: 
514.2937

St. John Choir
Wednesdays 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul
First and third Tuesday following the 8:00 
a.m. Mass. Bill Smart: 566.8740 

Knitting & Crocheting  
Tuesdays from 10:00-Noon: Want to learn? 
We are a service group that knits & crochets 
to benefit those in need: blankets for soldiers, 
hats for cancer patients, baby hats & booties, 
& prayer shawls. Anne Orem: 566.9636

Ladies of Charity
The group meets monthly and volunteers 
in Immokalee schools, the Guadalupe soup 
kitchen and clothing bank and visits local 
nursing homes to assist residents who want 
to attend Mass. They are available to provide 
friendly visits and to perform simple errands 
for the elderly and homebound. Valerie 
Matulis: 390.3545

Mah Jong
Wednesday, noon-3 p.m..Beginners welcome. 
Joan Scariotti: 594.0994

Maternity Outreach
This ministry is for all new mothers in our 
parish. If you are a new or expectant mother 
& are interested in this ministry’s support or 
just for the fellowship & friendship. Tiffany 
Moody: 514.2927, or email: tmoody123@
comcast.net.

Men’s Club
Group of dedicated men  — with the superb 
assistance from their ladies — whose primary 
mission is to assist and pastor and the parish. 
Meetings are held the second Thursday of 
the month at 2:00 for about one hour. The 
next meeting will be Thursday, Oct. 13.New 
members welcome.  Andy Sanfelippo: 
949.7122
M.O.F.I.A.
The group discusses the Holy Scriptures and 
its application to everyday life. Pizza, soft 
drinks, & a casual discussion group. Chet 
Lucarelli: 289.2807

Philothea
Wednesday nights from 7-9 p.m Women 
ages of 20-45 meet to support & encourage 
one another through the joys & sufferings 
of their respective vocations as mothers, 
wives, & career women. This is a time to 
grow in fellowship with one another in & 
towards a greater relationship with Jesus, our 
Savior. Ruth Wardein: 398.4428 or email: 
redheded28@yahoo.com

Pinochle
Tuesday, 1-4 p.m. Angie Cornelius: 498.4512

Religious Gift Shop
Summer hours effective until November 7: 
Saturday 2:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m., Sunday 7:45 
a.m. -1:00 p.m. The shop is closed Monday 
through Friday. 591.4668

Sing-A-Long at Nursing Facilities
Sing-a-longs at the local nursing homes 
and assisted living facilities will resume 
in October, 2011 through April, 2012. 
Schedules will be printed in the parish 
bulletin. Remember there are many in these 
places who would enjoy your joy-filled visit 
all year round. Jayne Potter: 597.5483.

St. John Sewing 
Sewing for Immokalee and Jamaica. Will 
return November, 2011. 
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Theology On Tap is a monthly gathering for Catholic young adults (20’s and 30’s).   
We meet in a comfortable setting to explore our faith, make friends and build community.  
We invite you to join us for a pint and a prayer.  For Questions and RSVP contact:  
George L. Smith • (941) 484-9543 ext. 3036 • gsmith@dioceseofvenice.org

Saints
Miracles&

Thursday 
July 7th 

Mad Crow  
Brewery & Grill 

1525 4th Street  
Sarasota, FL

Bishop Frank J. Dewane  
On the heels of Pope John Paul II’s beatification, Bishop Frank J. Dewane will share 

personal stories about his encounters with the late pontiff as well as a description of the 
canonization process (how the Church makes saints).  A call to holiness within the  

Diocese of Venice will be included as well as an open Q & A.

7:00pm-9:00pm 
Admission to the 
program is FREE!

Attendees are welcome to 
purchase dinner and spirits 

at the venue.

June 27th is St. John’s commitment Monday, the day we 
have promised to supplement the regular prayer folks and 
sidewalk counselors on the 4th Monday of each month.  
We are also responsible for providing the shuttle for cars 
to and from the parking lot on Creech Rd.  

The generous owners of Agostino’s Furniture are 
providing all of us a place to park.  Stop in to shop and to 
say thank you for supporting our fight against abortion in 
Naples.  

In July our day is the 25th.  Our ranks are extremely thin 
in July, so if you are in town that day, please join the gang 
at the corner of Creech and Goodlette Rds. in praying to 
end abortion.  This is a great activity to do with your kids 
while they are out of school.  

Many have prayed for a sign from God that they should 
cancel the abortion.  You can be that sign. 

In a recent development, a child born in Orlando at the 
end of May, who had been scheduled to be aborted, is 
being adopted instead.  His mom, facing a sixth child, 
felt overwhelmed.  The sidewalk counselors and prayer 
warriors outside the abortion clinic during last fall’s 40 
Days for Life were able to turn the mother around and 
bring life to her baby.  The baby boy is the subject of a 
private adoption.  

 If I receive more information, I will pass it along.   

For more information or to volunteer, please call Loretta 
Judy at 293.5897.

 

RESPECT LIFE NEWS
4th Monday Commitment Day

Peter’s Pence Collection June 25-26.
Envelope is in your Church Envelopes Packet.

Theology On Tap is a monthly gathering for Catholic young adults (20’s and 30’s).   
We meet in a comfortable setting to explore our faith, make friends and build community.  
We invite you to join us for a pint and a prayer.  For Questions and RSVP contact:  
George L. Smith • (941) 484-9543 ext. 3036 • gsmith@dioceseofvenice.org

Saints
Miracles&

Thursday 
July 7th 

Mad Crow  
Brewery & Grill 

1525 4th Street  
Sarasota, FL

Bishop Frank J. Dewane  
On the heels of Pope John Paul II’s beatification, Bishop Frank J. Dewane will share 

personal stories about his encounters with the late pontiff as well as a description of the 
canonization process (how the Church makes saints).  A call to holiness within the  

Diocese of Venice will be included as well as an open Q & A.

7:00pm-9:00pm 
Admission to the 
program is FREE!

Attendees are welcome to 
purchase dinner and spirits 

at the venue.
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Fr. John will host the second Irish High Tea for 40 of 
St John the Evangelist parishioners with a question 
and answer period covering The Catholic Faith and St. 
John the Evangelist Church. 
The question must be presented when tickets are 
purchased in order to cover as many questions as 
possible in the allotted time period.
The second Irish High Tea will be Wednesday, June 
22, from 2:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the St. John Library. It 
will be open seating.
Tickets are $10.00 and are available  in the parish 
office.  Men and women are both invited to the tea.

Fr. John to Host Second 
Irish High Tea June 22 

 

Irish High Tea with Fr. John

Ticket # _________

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church
Library at the PLC
All Men & Women Invited!
Bring this form to the 
Parish Office
For validation with 
Payment of $10

Limited to 40 tickets

Wednesday, 
June 22, 2011

2:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Questions for Fr. John: (about our Church, our Parish, our Faith)

 

 

(This is your ticket)

detach here

to all of our 
fathers and 

grandfathers!
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Faith Formation Department 
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  ·  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant 

Phone:  239.514.2927 ·  Fax:  239.566.9117·  Email:  Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com 
 

Registration for 2011-2012 Faith Formation Program is now Open! 
Deadline: August 31, 2011 

 
1. Our Faith Formation Program is open to all children of our parish.  If you are not a member of our parish, 
please complete a separate Family Parish Registration Form.  Family Parish Registration Forms must be completed 

and submitted to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center prior to registering your child in the 
program.  Parish registration forms can be found online or in our parish office. 

 
2. Please complete a separate Faith Formation Registration Form for each of your children.  Along with each 
child’s registration form, please include a copy of their Baptismal Certificate as well as any and all applicable 

fees.  Please note when completing medical release form the form must be notarized.   
Incomplete registration forms will not be accepted! 

 
3. Registration deadline is August 31, 2011.  Mail or drop off your completed Faith Formation Registration Form 

to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center Monday – Friday 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Please 
make all checks payable to Saint John the Evangelist Catholic Church and include each individual child’s name on the 

memo line. 
 

Faith Formation students are now on Summer Break! 
Faith Formation classes will resume Sunday, September 11, 2011 and Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

 
 

 
 

Due to a growing Faith Formation Program, we are in need of additional catechists and aides.  If you feel called to this 
ministry of working with God’s children, please contact Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation at 239.514.2927, or 

email Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com. 
 

         RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 

We are presently accepting names for September 2011.  For more information:  
Please call Margie Lynch, Director of RCIA, at 239.514.2927, or email RCIA@saintjohntheevangelist.com 

Faith Formation Department
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  •  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant

Phone:  239.514.2927  •  Fax:  239.566.9117
Email: Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com
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5	
  PM	
  Contemporary	
  Mass	
  Music	
  Worship	
  Aid	
  
Prelude	
   	
   	
   Love	
  Song	
   Mac	
  Powell	
  /	
  3rd	
  Day	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
   Please	
  feel	
  free	
  to	
  join	
  us	
  on	
  the	
  chorus:	
  

Just	
  to	
  be	
  with	
  you,	
  I’d	
  give	
  anything;	
  there’s	
  no	
  price	
  I	
  would	
  not	
  pay,	
  no—	
  
Just	
  to	
  be	
  with	
  you,	
  I’d	
  do	
  anything;	
  yeah,	
  I’d	
  give	
  my	
  life	
  away…	
  

	
  

Opening	
  Song	
  	
  	
   	
   287	
   Holy,	
  Holy,	
  Holy	
   NICAEA	
  /	
  John	
  Dykes

Kyrie	
  &	
  Gloria	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light	
  

Responsorial	
  Psalm	
  (Daniel	
  3)	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Music	
  by	
  Tom	
  Oram,©	
  2011	
  A	
  Chasing	
  After	
  Wind	
  Music	
  (BMI)	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  

Gospel	
  Acclamation	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light
	
  

Preparation	
   	
   	
   How	
  Great	
  Is	
  Our	
  God	
   Chris	
  Tomlin	
   Ed	
  Cash,	
  Jesse	
  Reeves,	
  Chris	
  Tomlin	
  /	
  ©	
  2004	
  
CCLI;	
  Reprinted	
  under	
  License	
  #2008891.	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  reserved.	
  	
  
v1)	
  The	
  splendor	
  of	
  the	
  King,	
  clothed	
  in	
  majesty	
  	
  
Let	
  all	
  the	
  earth	
  rejoice,	
  all	
  the	
  earth	
  rejoice	
  	
  
	
  

He	
  wraps	
  himself	
  in	
  Light,	
  and	
  darkness	
  tries	
  to	
  hide	
  	
  
And	
  trembles	
  at	
  his	
  voice,	
  trembles	
  at	
  his	
  voice	
  	
  
	
  

chorus)	
  How	
  great	
  is	
  our	
  God,	
  sing	
  with	
  me	
  	
  
How	
  great	
  is	
  our	
  God,	
  and	
  all	
  will	
  see	
  	
  
How	
  great,	
  how	
  great	
  is	
  our	
  God	
  

v2)	
  Age	
  to	
  age	
  he	
  stands,	
  and	
  time	
  is	
  in	
  his	
  hands	
  	
  
Beginning	
  and	
  the	
  end,	
  beginning	
  and	
  the	
  end	
  	
  
	
  

The	
  Godhead,	
  Three	
  in	
  One:	
  Father,	
  Spirit,	
  Son;	
  	
  
The	
  Lion	
  and	
  the	
  Lamb;	
  the	
  Lion	
  and	
  the	
  Lamb!	
  
	
  

Bridge)	
  Name	
  above	
  all	
  names,	
  	
  
worthy	
  of	
  all	
  praise,	
  	
  
My	
  heart	
  will	
  sing,	
  ‘How	
  great	
  is	
  our	
  God!’

Sanctus	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   Mass	
  of	
  Light 	
  

Memorial	
  Acclamation	
   	
  

“Dying	
  you	
  destroyed	
  our	
  death…”	
  

Great	
  Amen	
  /	
  Agnus	
  Dei	
   Mass	
  of	
  Light	
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Communion	
  Song	
   	
   516	
   Taste	
  and	
  See	
   Bob	
  Hurd	
  

Meditation	
  /	
  Blessing	
   Fragrance	
  Prayer	
  	
   Tom	
  Booth	
   Text	
  by	
  Bl.	
  John	
  Cardinal	
  Newman	
  (1849-­‐1878),	
  adapted	
  by	
  
Bl.	
  Teresa	
  of	
  Calcutta	
  (1919-­‐1997).	
  	
  Music	
  2000,	
  Tom	
  Booth.	
  	
  Published	
  by	
  spiritandsong.com.	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  reserved.	
  	
  Reprinted	
  under	
  LicenSingOnline	
  #U19759.

	
  
Verse	
  1)	
  	
  Penetrate	
  and	
  possess	
  my	
  being	
  so	
  utterly	
  that	
  all	
  my	
  life	
  may	
  only	
  be	
  a	
  radiance	
  of	
  you.	
  

Verse	
  2)	
  	
  Shine	
  through	
  me	
  and	
  be	
  so	
  in	
  me	
  that	
  ev’ry	
  soul	
  I	
  come	
  in	
  contact	
  with	
  may	
  feel	
  your	
  presence	
  
in	
  my	
  soul.	
  

Verse	
  3)	
  	
  Let	
  them	
  look	
  up	
  and	
  see	
  no	
  longer	
  me,	
  but	
  only	
  you,	
  my	
  Jesus.	
  
Stay	
  with	
  me	
  and	
  then	
  I	
  shall	
  begin	
  to	
  shine	
  as	
  you	
  shine	
  so	
  to	
  shine	
  as	
  a	
  light	
  to	
  all.

	
  

Closing	
  Song	
  	
   	
   Holy	
  Is	
  the	
  Lord	
   Chris	
  Tomlin	
   CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  4158039.	
  	
  ©	
  2003	
  worshiptogether.com	
  
songs	
  |	
  sixsteps	
  Music	
  (Admin.	
  by	
  EMI	
  Christian	
  Music	
  Publishing)	
  |	
  (Admin.	
  by	
  EMI	
  Christian	
  Music	
  Publishing).	
  Chris	
  Tomlin	
  |	
  Louie	
  Giglio	
  	
  For	
  use	
  solely	
  with	
  
the	
  SongSelect	
  Terms	
  of	
  Use.	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  Reserved.	
  www.ccli.com.	
  CCLI	
  License	
  No.	
  2008891	
  

Verse)	
  We	
  stand	
  and	
  lift	
  up	
  our	
  hands,	
  for	
  the	
  joy	
  of	
  the	
  Lord	
  is	
  our	
  strength.	
  
We	
  bow	
  down	
  and	
  worship	
  him	
  now;	
  how	
  great,	
  how	
  awesome	
  is	
  he!	
  And	
  together	
  we	
  sing,	
  ev’ryone	
  sing:	
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Hymns for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity, June 18 & 19, 2011 
Entrance Hymn:  287 Holy, Holy, Holy 
Preparation Hymn: 450 What Wondrous Love 
Communion Hymn: 516 Taste and See 
     497 Ubi Caritas 
Closing Hymn:  286 O God, Almighty Father 
 

from the Department of Next Week in Liturgy 
Honey, Whatever Happened To Corpus Christi?  Latin for Òthe Body of ChristÓ, Corpus 
Christi is of course more than just the name of a pleasant city in Texas, or a beautiful medieval English 
carol.  Nevertheless, the name of the feast has been changedÑnot just so that its name is in the 
vernacular, but so that its meaning can also be expanded.  The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ tells us almost all we need to know in its name alone:  1) a solemnity is the highest rank 
of our celebrations; 2) most holy tells us that the Eucharist is foremost in importance; and 3) Body and 
Blood reminds us that Christ is present under both species (of bread and wine).  And what a Gift that is! 

 
Perhaps youÕre someone who would like to sing, but canÕt join us for regular rehearsals 
because babysitting would be required, or itÕs poker night, or some other (understandable) reason.  Then 
SUMMER CHOIR is your chance to get your choral fix!  All are welcome, as often as you care to make itÑ
no hassle, no pressure, just good music with good people.  We meet 45 minutes before Mass to practice 
in the Choir Room in the Claussen Center, according to the following schedule: 

St. John the Evangelist Summer Choir Schedule 
Please meet in the Choir Room 45 minutes prior to Sunday Mass (8:15 or 10:15 AM)!
June 26  9:00 AM Mass 

July:  Choir on Break 
August 7  11:00 AM Mass 
August 14  9:00 AM Mass 
August 21  11:00 AM Mass 
August 28  9:00 AM Mass 

September 4  11:00 AM Mass 
September 11 9:00 AM Mass 
Choir rehearsals will resume on September 14. 
For more information, please call Tom or Ellie at 

the officeÑ239-566-8740, ext. 179, or email 
tom@saintjohntheevangelist.com 

Choral Anthems for the 11:00 AM Mass 
Preparation:  Holy, Holy, Holy / We Worship You NICAEA / Steve Green 
Communion:  God So Loved the World J. Stainer 

 

Hymns for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ, June 25 & 26, 2011 
Entrance Hymn:  496 At That First Eucharist (italicized first verse) 
Preparation Hymn:  445 Christians, Let Us Love One Another 
Communion Hymn:  504 I Am the Bread of Life 
     494 One Bread, One Body 
Closing Hymn:  365 Holy God, We Praise Thy Name 
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You are cordially invitedÉ 

To all of our dear friends at St. John the Evangelist: 
We are so very pleased and honored to be celebrating this beautiful, crucial Sacrament  

in the midst of our parish, a parish we have come to know and love dearly.   
We would be most honored if you would join us for the Mass at which we will be marriedÑ 

here at Saint John the Evangelist, on Saturday, July 2, at 6:30 P.M. 
The next day, we will be having a reception for the entire parish, Sunday, July 3,  

from 10 A.M. to 1 P.M., at which a light brunch will be served.   
Please join us for the Mass, and the reception the next day, if you are able; your presence would mean 
a great deal to us, as would your prayers.  Thank you all very much for your love & support thus farÑ 

Much love, Tom & Martha  

You are cordially invited. . . 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE!

Martha Rogers
& 

Thomas Oram
WILL BE JOINED IN THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY MATRIMONY

Saturday, the second of July
TWO THOUSAND AND ELEVEN

AT HALF PAST SIX IN THE EVENING

NAPLES, FLORIDA

For more information, please visit
www.mto.brides.com
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The Knights Of Columbus Council 11281 is 
seeking some new members who have high 
standards of their faith and are willing to help 
others who are less fortunate.

This is a challenge that is being put before all 
able bodied men of our church.

The Knights Of Columbus Council 11281 
works within the Church of St. John The 
Evangelist.

The Founder of The Knights, Father Michael 
J. McGivney, obviously had a vision when he 
called a meeting in October, 1881.

The purpose of the group was to help Catholic 

men remain strong in their faith, promote 
fraternity among these men and to establish a 
program to provide for widows and children if 
the bread winner passed away.

The Knights of Columbus has over 1.5 
million members in 12,000 Councils all over 
the world.

What a proud Catholic man you will become 
upon joining our fraternity.

Are you up to helping in your spare time, 
helping others? 

If you are, please contact Jim Follese at 
495.9741 or jdfollese@comcast.net

Knights of Columbus Seeking New Able Bodied Members

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

ST. ANN CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
EDUCATION OF SPIRIT, MIND, & BODY 

 
SCHOOL’S OUT FOR SUMMER  

AND  
CAMPS ARE IN! 

 
 St. Ann Catholic School has a summer camp program – 
Camp Little Dolphin and Camp Dolphin.  The Little Dolphin 
Camp is designed for Pre-kindergarten - kindergarten 
students who will enjoy many fun and diversified 
activities. Each week through July 1, 2011 the campers will 
begin their day with song, prayer and incorporate small 
and large motor skill activities.  Your child can enjoy a full 
day of fun and games, or you may choose half day 
activities.  
 
The Dolphin Camp is designed for students in grades 1-5.  
Each week will focus on a special theme along with 
academic subjects.  Every day the campers will set aside 
time for math, reading, writing, language arts, social 

studies and science.  In addition to the many fun activities 

and games, the campers will also go on field trips. 

Both of these camps are conducted on the St. Ann 
Catholic School campus under the direction and 
supervision of St. Ann’s professional teachers.  For more 
information on camp dates and times along with tuition 
rates and registration, go to www.stann.net or email Miss 
Mitchell at amitchell@stann.net.  

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

May 31 - August 5 
9:00AM - 3:00PM 

(closed July 1 and July 4) 
 

August 8 - August 11 
8:30AM – 3:00PM 

 
August 12 

7:30AM – 3:30PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

ST. ANN CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
EDUCATION OF SPIRIT, MIND, & BODY 
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Both of these camps are conducted on the St. Ann 
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ST. ANN CATHOLIC SCHOOL
EDUCATION OF SPIRIT, MIND, & BODY

St. Elizabeth Seton School   
“The Catholic School Difference”

Grades Pre-K 3 through 8
www.saintelizabethseton.com

Call Today for a Campus Tour
239-269-2412

Fully Accredited ~ VPK Provider ~ Financial Assistance 
2730 53rd Terrace SW ~ Naples, FL  34116 ~ Est. 1981

Religious Values/Traditions
Academic Excellence
Family Atmosphere
JV & Varsity Sports
Band, Chorus, Art, Spanish
Enrichment/Resource
Student Laptops, State-of-
the-Art Technology
New Gymnasium
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First Parish Winter Cruise
January, 2012   BOOK NOW
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AN INVITATION TO ALL!!

Join us for an evening of fun and entertainment

as we honor all veterans at our

11th Annual Liberty Ball!!

“A CELEBRATION OF PATRIOTISM”

FRIDAY, JULY 1, 2011

6:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

at St. Leo the Great Catholic Community

Parish Life Center

Dinner with Open Bar

Past Heroes Honored

Presentation of the Colors

Military Drill Exhibition

Dance to the Music of Tony Avalon

Tickets: $30 per person. Available in your parish office. 

Tables of 8 available.

Dress Code: Smart Casual 

(4th Degree Knights - Tuxedo & Baldric)

Hosts for the Evening: 4th Degree Knights of Columbus 

Our Lady of the Rosary Assembly #2542

This year we are 
honoring Dottie 

Farrell, from 
our parish, 

and First Lt. 
Farrell, as well 
as veterans of 

all wars.
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First Annual Parish Winter Cruise 
January 21, 2012 –January 28, 2012 

Join Father John Ludden and your fellow St. John the Evangelist parishioners 
on a 7-day fun and sun vacation to the western Caribbean. 

Forget the cold and snow. Forget rain and clouds. Sail with us to a place where 
the sun most always shines, the breeze is gentle, and the air is always warm! 

Your cruise will start in Ft. Lauderdale and visit Grand Cayman, Roatan  
Honduras, Belize City, Cozumel Mexico, and return to Ft. Lauderdale. 

Cruise fares start at $840.00 pp and include all port charges, taxes, and      
transfers.  With a deal like that, how can you lose??            

 

CRUISE DETAILS 
 Crown Princess; Jan 21-28 2012 
 Private Masses With Father John 
 Cruise fare, taxes, port charges, and transfers 

included in quoted price 
 Motor Coach transfers from St. John’s to Ft. 

Lauderdale and return 
 Free Parking Behind Claussen Center 
 All meals aboard ship 
 Theatrical style entertainment on-board 
 Group cocktail party 
 On-board amenities 

PRICING SCHEDULE 
 Interior Category J  $  840.00 
 Ocean-view Category D $1023.00 
 Balcony Category BD $1240.00 
 Mini-Suite Category AC $1440.00 
 Penthouse Suite   $2598.00 
 Owner’s Suite  $2898.00 
 
All pricing is per person based on double occupancy. 
Prices are subject to change until final booking and 
may incur additional fuel surcharges solely at the  
discretion of the cruise line. 

 

For Additional Information and/or to book this exciting cruise contact: 
 

TOUCAN TRAVEL toll free at 877-761-8248 
Loretta Starrett: redds1097@comcast.net  
Tom Starrett: tomstarr74@comcast.net 

PARISH CONTACT: Dave Quist: dquist@comcast.net, 603-293-2055 
 

Toucan Travel License #ST37847 
Cruise, cruise tours, and transportation is the sole responsibility of Princess Cruise lines, Dolphin Transportation,  

and Toucan Travel.  St. John the Evangelist parish, the Diocese of Venice, and or any of their employees shall be held 
harmless in the event of any liability or litigation incurred as a result of this contract. 

100 folks registered so far. Don’t Get Left at the Dock!


